
Greens report February 2017 

January and February so far have been productive months, with the green staff 
progressing well with the winter programme. 

Greens have been cut and slitted at least once a week, this will increase as we 
progress into March. 

All the tee boxes have been shockwaved and continue to be cut once a week.  The 
par 3’s have been sanded and seeded with the rest of the tee boxes being done 
before the season starts. 

Fairways have had their first cut of the year, and have been slit to try and help 
with some “well needed aeration and drainage”.  We have also tried to cut some 
rough with the small rotary cutter.  Hopefully as the ground dries out we shall be 
able to get the larger rough cutter out on the course during March. 

Other work that has been carried out includes: 

Edging paths 
Staining the patio furniture  
Cutting hedges around the car park and tee box areas. 
Digging a drain at the back of the 3rd green to catch the spring water flowing onto 
the course. 
Machine maintenance  

There is now a letterbox up in the hallway towards the locker room, for all 
members to air their views on the course and to leave any suggestions on further 
improvement. 


